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As a disabled person that needs assisted devices to get around the city, I highly I 

oppose this. It is hard enough navigating the unkept streets let alone trying to get 

around the strewn bodies of strung out people and their tents everywhere. I feel for 

their situation but it is also unsafe for me to wander into traffic or for the blind or other 

disabled people to have to find alternative routes because of the tents.  


